
 
WISCONSIN ACADEMY 2023 MUSIC FESTIVAL 

March 30 – April 1, 2023 
Concert - April 1, 2023 – 3:30 p.m. 

 
HERE THEY ARE!  Registration packets for the 2023 Wisconsin Academy Music 
Festival are enclosed.  We are looking forward to having your 7th through 10th grade 
students on the campus of Wisconsin Academy.  Here is some additional specific 
information: 
 
REGISTRATION 
We would like each individual participant to submit a completed Registration Form along 
with a check payable to Wisconsin Academy for $55 by February 28, which allows us to 
plan more effectively in ordering music and t-shirts etc.  (The registration fee has 
increased this year due to cost increases over the past several years.)  This can be 
accomplished individually or corporately through your school or church.  The $55 fee 
covers meals through Sabbath lunch, festival t-shirt, and other festival expenses.  
Sponsors will also need to complete the Sponsor Form and submit their payment of $40 
for a meal ticket.  Parents coming for the concert may purchase Sabbath meal tickets 
($7.00 per meal per person) in advance by indicating which meals and enclosing 
additional money with their student’s registration fees.  Additional T shirts may be 
available for purchase at registration. Please plan on 1 sponsor for every 10 students, 
male and female sponsors are a must if you are bringing both male and female students. 
Please be sure to send in the 1) Student Registration Form, 2) Sponsor Registration Form 
and 3) Money to cover the festival costs.  Remember the registration due date of 
February 28. (If you need to wait until later to send in the money, let us know.  But, 
please return the registration forms by then if at all possible.)  
 
*NOTE* - All registrations can now be completed online at 
“wisacad.org”.   Just follow the “Music” link under the “Learning” tab 
to Music Fest Information and Registration.    Registrations must be 
completed online/or mailed in by February 28.  Fees can be mailed in 
anytime before March 30, or turned in at time of registration on March 
30. 
 
MUSIC  
All the church schools and churches will/can receive one copy of the festival music.  You 
will be able to go to our website, “wisacad.org”, to access links to recordings of music 
that you can use to help practice the songs and all of the registration materials.  Please 
feel free to print copies of the music for your students, so they may begin preparing for 
the festival. You may use these in rehearsals to introduce the students to the music before 
they arrive on campus. We have ordered sheet music for the students once they arrive for 
the festival.   Remember, the music (both originals and any copies made) are the property 
of Wisconsin Academy and must be returned at the end of the festival checkout.   
 
Again, if you have any questions, please contact Davina Fingerson, music director, or 
Ken Smith, principal. We are looking forward to an exciting Music Festival! 
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